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Calabasas Councilmember James R. Bozajian Sworn in as Los 

Angeles County's Representative to the League of California 
Cities Board of Directors 

  
  
On August 3, 2023, City of Calabasas Councilmember James R. Bozajian was 
officially sworn into office as a member of the statewide Board of Directors for 

the League of California Cities, the largest organization of municipalities in 
California, representing the state's 482 incorporated cities. Bozajian's 
appointment comes after receiving the support and endorsement of elected 

officials from the 88 cities in Los Angeles County. 
  

Bozajian has been an integral part of the League's local Los Angeles County 
Division since 2019, serving as President during the 2021-22 term. As he takes 
on this new role, he is poised to contribute his extensive experience and 

leadership skills, advocating for greater local control over crucial matters 
impacting communities throughout Los Angeles County.  
  

"I am honored to have been selected to serve the many communities 
throughout Los Angeles County," said Bozajian. "During my term in office, I 

look forward to concentrating my efforts on advocating for greater local 
control. This involves protecting cities from ongoing attempts by the State 
Legislature to usurp that control, particularly in the area of land use." 
  

"James has an outstanding record of public service, and he will undoubtedly 
continue to advance the interests of municipalities across the state," added 

Calabasas Mayor David J. Shapiro. 
  

Bozajian's term in office lasts two years, and he is eligible for reappointment. 
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